
SPECIAL ‘COVID-19’ UPDATE 
 
Dear Siloam friends & investors 
 
The situation in Portugal has been badly affected by ‘Covid-19’ and the Filadelfia Church in north Lisbon, through whom we 
work with Pastor Oscar Segura, have requested that their Christmas and New Year outreach be postponed until Easter as 
Portugal is currently very much in ‘lockdown’ and people are not permitted to travel from one town to another. 
 
We have also given flexibility to our co-workers in Bulgaria and the Ukraine so that they can conduct their Christmas/winter 
outreach programmes at a time to suit their local conditions.  We have to be mindful of obeying the laws locally but we can 
still help as many people, it will just take a little longer. 
 
Thank you anyway, your support of Siloam’s Christmas outreach ministries is very much appreciated and we are sure the 
Lord will bless you richly if you continue to participate with us and provide food and refreshment ‘for those for whom nothing 
has been prepared.’ 
 
Thank you and may I take this opportunity of wishing you and your family a very happy Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Richard Norton 
Director-Siloam UK 
 


